July 8, 2016

Laura Talley

Planning and Community Development Director
City of Boerne

402 E. Blanco Road

Boerne, Texas 78006

Re: 44 & 46 Oid San Antonio Road
Rezoning Reguest

Dear Ms. Talley,

Please accept this letter as a formal request for the rezoning of 44 & 46 Old San Antonio Road,
from R-E to B-2 CC. The applicants would like to formally request property use as “contractor”.
The property will serve as offices and storage. There are no current plans to build on the
property. The applicants appreciate the age and charm of the property, and want only to make
it even more appealing by means of landscape design while keeping the original bulldings and
layout intact.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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